
Follow-Up Notification on Water Usage 

Compliance Measures 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a follow-up notification regarding our previous 

correspondence about water usage compliance measures in our community. 

As you may recall, we issued a notice on [insert date of previous notice], outlining the necessary 

steps to adhere to our water usage regulations. We would like to remind you that compliance is 

essential to ensure sustainable water management and to avoid any potential penalties. 

Please review the measures discussed in our previous communication and confirm that your 

water usage practices align with the compliance standards. If you require any assistance or have 

questions regarding these measures, do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We appreciate your cooperation in 

preserving our water resources. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


